

April Newsletter

Congrats to the 2022-23 House Leagues playoff champions! The winning teams are pictured below (from top to bottom): Team Scott Peterson (Monday) Club Championship, Team Warren Thompson (Monday) President's Cup, and Team Daniel Winters (Monday) Consolation.







Year-End Mixer Bonspiel

A bonspiel held April 5-8 was a chance for DLCC and Thistle curlers to take part in some friendly competition, with the two clubs amalgamating for the 2023-24 season. A total of 30 teams participated, 15 from each club. The final was a battle of DLCC teams with Team Keith Marshall beating Team Jason Karpa.

McDonald Claims Bronze!

Congrats to the DLCC team of Jordon McDonald, Reece Hamm, Elias Huminicki, Cam Olafson, and coach Blaine Malo for their podium finish at the New Holland Canadian Junior Championships in Quebec from March 25-April 2. In the bronze medal game, the Manitobans defeated Ontario's Landan Rooney 7-4.

Provincial Champions!

Congrats to DLCC's Addie and Claire, who are Manitoba champions this year for the annual Hit Draw Tap competition!



Flock Inducted Into HOF

Bob Flock, who was a longtime DLCC member, is part of the 2023 group being inducted into the Manitoba Curling of Fame. The induction banquet will be held in Brandon on May 7. Flock is being inducted in the builder category. He won the Manitoba Police Curling Championship nine times, capturing the Canadian title in 1981. Flock started the annual Police & Pal Bonspiel in 1974.

Annual General Meeting

DLCC's AGM will be held on Tuesday, May 23 at 7 pm. The meeting is open to all to attend.



Equipment Donation

Please consider donating any equipment you have lying around your home that is not being used (brooms, crutches and sliders) to DLCC. This would be helpful to the junior program, newcomers, etc. Please leave donated equipment with Brandon.

Empty Your Lockers

A notice to DLCC curlers to please empty your lockers completely before the summer. This is not going to be normal practice but we will be doing a lot of cleaning/re-organizing with the Thistle merger, and having empty lockers will be a big help.



The DLCC cannot operate without the help of volunteers, and as the saying goes - "many hands makes light work". If you are interested in helping out and giving back to the club, even if it's for a very small time commitment, we would love to hear from you.

Click here to Volunteer!

